
 

 

    Metropolitan Development and Housing Agency 
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MAILING ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 846 NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37202 

TELEFAX (615) 252-8559  
 

Continuum of Care (CoC) 

for People Experiencing Homelessness in Nashville  
 

You are invited to actively participate in our General Membership meeting on 

 

THURSDAY, January 21, 2021 

10:30a – 11:30a a.m. 
Hosted by Nashville-Davidson County on WebEx 

*************** 
1. Motion to approve conducting the meeting by electronic means: 

  

I move that the items on the meeting agenda constitute essential business of this 

Committee, meeting electronically is necessary to protect the health, safety, and 

welfare of Tennesseans considering the COVID-19 outbreak, and any rule conflicting 

with Governor’s Executive Order 16 and 34 permitting electronic meetings be 

suspended. 

 

2. Roll Call/Vote on above motion 

Conflicts of Interest- Any disclosures re: agenda items or votes  

3. ESG  Update        

4. CoC 2021 Timeline     Suzie Tolmie, MDHA 

5. VOTE  CoC Charter Updates to Comply w HMIS Requirements-Abigail 

Dowell, MHID                    Public Comments  

6. Committee Updates 

                  Point-in-Time Unsheltered Count January 21 –  

HUD Approved Cancelling 

 

7.  Anti-Racism Pledge- Approved by Homelessness Planning Council Jan 13 

8. Other Business 
 
 
 
 
 

The mission of the Nashville-Davidson County Homelessness Continuum of Care is to create a collaborative, inclusive, community-based/inspired process 
and approach to planning and managing effective homeless assistance resources and programs (by which federal, state and local funding resources will 

be actualized to adequately fund all homeless assistance needs) to end homelessness in our community, consistent with 24 CFR Part 578.  
 

As a system we are housing focused, person centered, data driven, and committed to the effective use of resources. 
Become a member of the CoC! Click on link below.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=S13avCKjp0mUFuShK3Q9EQZt2mMPNqBLrvvMCqzbChJUMlc3REJOMzc0WjJWT1I3NTcwQ1JDSDc4MS4u  

Meetings are usually now held on the third Thursday of every other month. (subject to change) 
Questions?  Email  Suzie Tolmie, Homeless Coordinator at  stolmie@nashville-mdha.org 

For more information about the Nashville-Davidson County Continuum of Care (“CoC”), please visit our website at:  

http://www.nashville-mdha.org/community-development/about-the-continuum-of-care/  
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